
Talk to Your Patients 
About Annual Medicaid 
Eligibility Renewal 

  

DELAWARE RECONVENED THE MEDICAID REDETERMINATION PROCESS 
AS OF APRIL 1, 2023. 

  

Medicaid members will need to take action or they risk losing their Medicaid coverage. 

Let your patients know: 

1 They should be encouraged to immediately verify their contact information by logging 
into their Delaware ASSIST account (https://assist.dhss.delaware.gov) or calling 
the Change Report Center at 1-302-571-4900. 

2 In the future, they should receive a letter or email from the State of Delaware 
explaining if they need to renew their Medicaid eligibility and what steps need to be 
taken to do so. Failure to verify eligibility may result in their coverage being canceled.   

3 If their eligibility is confirmed, they can continue their existing coverage. If they are 
no longer eligible for Medicaid, they can explore Marketplace and Medicare options. 

Thanks for all that you do for the health and well-being of your patients. If you have 
any questions, email us at DFH_providerservices_inquiries@delawarefirsthealth.com 
or call 1-877-236-1341 today. 
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